
 

Notice To Proceed With Construction 
January 13, 2025 
 

Lake Stevens Library Project 
114 & 128 99th Ave NE 
Lake Stevens WA 98258 
 

Faber Construction is hereby notified to commence work in accordance with the 
Agreement dated January 10, 2025. All work is to be performed in compliance with the 
terms and conditions of the Agreement. 

Construction work is to commence on January 15, 2025, and the work is to be completed 
within 380 calendar days thereafter. The Substantial Completion date is therefore on or 
before January 30, 2026. 

The representative and point of contact for Sno-Isle Libraries, project Owner, will be Chy 
Ross, Assistant Director of Capital Strategy and Planning. 

 

Sincerely 

Chy Ross 
Chy Ross 
Assistant Director of Capital Strategy and Planning 
Sno-Isle Libraries 
 


